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Understanding MIPS in 2017 
 
As you know, the Merit-Based Incentive Payment System (MIPS) was created from the Medicare Access 
and CHIP Reauthorization Act of 2015 (MACRA) and became effective January 1, 2017.  The MIPS 
program combined the PQRS, Meaningful Use and Value Based Modifier programs and added an 
additional category, Clinical Practice Improvement Activities, to create a single performance platform 
through which physicians will earn payment adjustments based on their data in the MIPS categories.   
 
To help in general understanding of MIPS, we have provided an overview of the program in a pre-
recorded, 20-minute webinar. Simply click on the link below to view the webinar.  
 
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/7178121365083089922 
 
Questions can be emailed to MIPSInfo@apsmedbill.com with responses posted to our webpage by the 
end of September.   
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